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Mae C. Jemison

Design pages (words and
images) for a children’s
book or young adult book
about Mae Jemison’s life in

space.

Sally Ride

Based on the Sally Ride
quarter, create a currency
design for the future roles

of women in space.

Katherine Johnson

Propose or design a
program of space

exploration for girls.
Explain the importance of
having women leaders
in space exploration.

Artemis Program

Write a proposal to be the
first woman on the moon and

state what you want to
explore when you are there.

Astronaut Herstories

Create a graphic novel
highlighting achievements
and challenges of a woman
astronaut who interests

you.

Women in Space
Explorations
Digital Choice Board

Movies About Space

Write a movie script about
space explorations where
women solve problems and
demonstrate courage, skills,
and commitments to justice

and freedom.

AI Science Fiction

Have an AI draft a science
fiction story about women
leading peaceful space
exploration. Then, revise
the text into a Hollywood

style movie script or
graphic novel.

Women in Space Careers

Create a vision board of
jobs or roles for women
in aviation and/or space
travel in the future.

Annie Jump Cannon

Create your own system for
classifying stars like that of

Annie Jump Cannon.

Christina Koch

Watch the 4th All-Female
Spacewalk and design a
motivational poster to

encourage young girls to be
part of a future All-Female

spacewalk.
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